
December 4, 1969 

Mr. John W. Gardner, Chairman 
The Urban Coalition 
2100 M Street, N . W. 
Washington, D. C . 2.003 7 

Dear John: 

Thank you very much for your kind letter. and I will 
be delighted to serve as an honorary meniber of the 
Urban Coalition. 

I regret very mueh that I will not be able to be with 
you on the 10th, but I have asked Mayor-Elect Massell 
to continue th City' a sociation with your ry fine 
U rb n Coaltion. 

iV'itb gr te£ul appr ciation, I am 

Sincerely your • 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
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